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 ANNOUNCING ptfckids.co.uk 
 

Poole Town’s community focus has never been 

greater and following the launch of our Kids 

Initiative earlier this year the club are pleased 

to announce this new website which will cover 

all aspects of our work with local children and 

the wider community.  
 

 
 

Featured will be news of past and upcoming 

events, free ticket offers, charity partner 

updates as well as news from our youth and 

community teams. 

 

Please visit: www.ptfckids.co.uk 
 

You can download the latest newsletter at:  
 

www.ptfckids.co.uk/newsletter 

PTFC SOCCER SCHOOLS 
DATES FOR 2019 ANNOUNCED 
 

Following the success of our first soccer schools held 

during the summer, we are pleased to announce that 

we will be holding further ones during 2019. Schools 

will be held during the Easter, summer half term and 

summer holidays. 

Full details will be posted on ptfckids.co.uk 

FREE PLACES AVAILABLE 

Once again we will be offering free places in our 

soccer schools for qualifying charities or organisations 

who care for financially, emotionally or physically 

disadvantaged local children. For more information 

contact richard.gale@pooletownfc.co.uk 
 

 
Coach Danny Herrington presents medals and trophies 

to participants of our popular summer soccer schools 
 

FREE TICKET OFFER 

POOLE TOWN FC V KINGS LANGLEY Sat Feb 2nd 3pm 

We will be issuing family vouchers to local schools 

during January for free entry to this home league 

game. The voucher will enable free entry for 2 adults 

and 2 children. Updated information will be available 

at ptfckids.co.uk 
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CHARITIES UPDATE 
 

£1,800 Raised for Julia 
 

The club have been involved in 2 events raising 

funds for an appeal launched by our charity 

partners, the Dorset Children’s Foundation, for 

local school girl Julia Radek. DCF’s target is to 

raise £10,000 to help Julia who suffers from 

Rett’s Syndrome. In September the club held a 

race night attended by over 100 people raising 

£1,250. Supporter’s Club member Rich Brown 

raised a further £531 from competing in the 

Bournemouth Half Marathon 

 
Club Vice Chairman Richard Gale presents a 

cheque to Julia, her mum Eva and volunteers from 

the DCF 
 

BOXING DAY SHOOT-OUT 

DORSEY THE BEAR V DYLAN THE DOLPHIN 

It’s time to see who is king of the mascots when 
our very own Dylan takes on Dorset Children’s 
Foundation’s Dorsey in a penalty shoot-out 
competition during our Boxing day local derby v 
Wimborne, KO 12-30pm. Come and cheer on 
Dylan! Match details at pooletownfc.co.uk 

WAVE 105 CASH FOR KIDS DAY 
 

Following our last Cash for Kids day back in October 

which raised £146, we are pleased to announce that 

we will be holding another fund raising day on 

Saturday January 5th 2019 for our home game 

against Gosport which will see the launch of our 

1000 Faces Appeal for 2019.  
 

 
Guest presenter Steve Power at our Cash for Kids 

day back in October. 

 

We will be welcoming the charities and the families 

they support as our guests for the day.  

 

 

SUPPORT US 

If you would like to support or get involved with 
our community work, then please contact 
Richard Gale. 

Web: www.ptfckids.co.uk/contact 

Email: Richard.gale@pooletownfc.co.uk 

The club are extremely grateful to Mike Wheeler from crackingmedia.com and Tony Jacobs from 
Condor Office Solutions for their time and generosity in the design and printing of this newsletter 

 


